
SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education of the Borough of Roseland

in the County of Essex  the regular business meeting has been scheduled for Thursday,

September 22, 2022.  The board meeting will begin at 7:30 p.m. at Lester C. Noecker

School.  There is a chance this meeting may be switched over to a virtual meeting.  If this

is the case, proper notification will be sent out and details will be on our website at

www.roselandnjboe.org .

The Board may take action at this meeting.

Debora� Muscar�
Deborah Muscara

Interim Business Administrator/Board Secretary

August 19, 2022
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